
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents, 2nd March 2017  

Year 2 West Midlands Safari Park Visit 

 

This half term, our topic is ‘We’re going on Safari’.  As part of this, Year 2 will be visiting West 

Midlands Safari Park on Friday 24th March.  This provides opportunities for the children to 

view the animals that they have been learning about in real life.  The cost of this trip is £31.50 

per child.  

 

Children can wear their own clothes for the trip.  Please ensure your child is dressed 

appropriately for cold (and possibly wet!) weather as a lot of the trip will take place outdoors. 

The trip will take place during the school day and lunch will be provided.  Please note children 

should be collected from the Lower Prep Playground at 4.00pm.  Please provide your child 

with a rucksack in which to carry their lunch.  Children may wish to bring a healthy snack and 

a small drink.  Please ensure children do not bring sweets, chocolate or fizzy drinks. 

 

Please return your reply slip and payment to your child’s class teacher by Friday 17th March 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

 

Mrs N. Watson    Miss G. Michaelides 

Year 2 Teacher    Year 2 Teacher 

 

----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Year 2 West Midlands Safari Park Visit 

 

Name of Pupil: __________________________________________ Class: _________ 

 

I give permission for my child to go on the trip on Friday 24th March and I have enclosed 

£31.50. 

 

Signature of Parent: _____________________________________ Date: ___________ 

 

Please return this form, along with your payment, to your child’s class teacher. 


